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HIGHLY MIGRATORY SPECIES MANAGEMENT TEAM REPORT  
ON STANDARDIZED BYCATCH REPORTING METHODOLOGY – FINAL ACTION  

 
The Highly Migratory Species Management Team (HMSMT) discussed the proposed language 
for an HMS fishery management plan (FMP) amendment intended to meet the requirements of a 
Standardized Bycatch Reporting Methodology and associated descriptions in the HMS FMP. The 
HMSMT reviewed what was submitted in C.8, Attachment 1 and does not have additional 
suggestions at this time.    
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